
Second Grade Newsletter 
Week of  -  Dec 12, 2022 Dec 21, 2022

Mrs. Carr, Mr. Elmore, Mrs. Kovacs, Ms. Ledek, Mrs. McQueary, Ms. Poole 
 

Families, 
Happy Holidays! Hope you enjoy your upcoming break! Please see below for what we will 
be doing upon our return from the break. 
 
What We are Learning: 
 
Language Arts 

●​ Upon returning to school, students will begin Module 2, Unit 3 for EL. Students will 
be gathering information about paleontologists' actions, feelings, and thoughts.  

●​ Students will also be working with adding temporal words to their writing (example: 
Next, After, Then…) 

 
Math 

●​ When we return from break, students will continue practicing with forms of a 
number and place value.  

●​ Students will be tested on their knowledge of place value and forms of a number on 
Wednesday, January 4th. 

 
Science/Social Studies 

●​ We are beginning a new science unit when we come back from break! We begin our 
unit on states of matter. Students will be comparing solids and liquids. 
 

 
Important Dates: 

●​ December 23rd - Mrs. McQueary’s Birthday 
●​ December 22nd- January 2nd: NO SCHOOL, Winter Break 
●​ January 3rd - First Day of School after Winter Break 
●​ January 4th - Ms. Ledek’s Birthday 


